
 

Give Today & Make a Difference! 
    
The end of the year is always a great time of reflection, and we are so grateful for the many CP 
families who continually show up when it matters. Thank you for the many ways you support the 
Central Private community and mission. This is also an excellent time to consider your financial 
decisions and gifting opportunities. We hope the information in this email can serve as a guide as 
this eventful upcoming year unfolds.  

As a tax-exempt organization outlined in Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code (EIN 
72-0643386), every donation to Central Private is essential to our continued success, and all gifts 
are 100% tax deductible. Make your tax-deductible gift to Central Private by December 31st to 
receive your benefits for the 2022 tax year. 

Why Give? 

Central Private relies on your financial support, and your gift immediately impacts the educational 
experience of the children enrolled at our school. In addition, the participation of our Alumni and 
those close to Central Private is an indicator of the strength of our school to prospective families 
and peer schools.  

       Continuing the Central Private Legacy                                            
-The Nest Campaign- 

Phase I of the Nest Capital Campaign 
project has been completed, providing 
our school with a beautiful new upper 
school campus on Gurney Road. We need 
your help and support of our campaign 
efforts to continue moving forward to the 
next phase of our campaign project.  

 

We must diligently continue our Nest Capital 
Campaign fundraising efforts to reach the next 
milestone. Your cooperation and support in this 
endeavor are vital to our continued progress.  

Contribute to the success of our One School, One 
Campus goal by making an end-of-the-year gift 
today! 
 

Contact Clinton Healey, Director of Advancement, at 225.261.3341  
for more information on additional tax incentives. 


